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 … on Wednesday, May 10, 2017, you missed a very informative presentation by Lisa Schlarbaum who have us an update about Hope House and the great work they are doing to help teen Moms grow up.
[bookmark: _GoBack]President-Elect Mark opened the meeting at 7:10:12 a.m. in the absence of President Barbara. Chris Hovendon, our Family of Rotary Rotarian, led us in the Pledge. Eric presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. President-Elect Mark, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Ryan Holocher, who introduced guest speaker, Lisa Schlarbaum. and other guests: Amanda Farrell, Carl Sauerland, and Lara Littlejohn.       
 President-Elect’s Announcements: 
· President-Elect Mark reminded us about our installation dinner on June 28th at the Marriott Hotel.

Other Announcements:
· Ryan caught us up about the Scholarship Scramble golf tournament on June 26th. Please sign up. You will soon be able to sign up on our website as soon as our webmaster get on the ball. 
· Brian updated us about the Golf Ball Drop sponsored by the Crown Pointe Academy Interact Club. Over $2,300 was raised for ShelterBox.
· Brian also told us about the local Craft Beer Tour coming up on June 20th at 4:00 p.m. Meet at Westminster Brewery. 
· Gath updated us about C4K. The team gave out 36 computers. This week Mapleton Schools will show up. Please get there at 8:30 to get all the stuff set up. 
· Ed talked about Open World. Activities are moving along well. Please let Ed know if you can help. 
· Martin gave us another lesson about Rotary International. 
· Roger told us that Kinoti was admitted to the Alpha Sigma Nu Honor Society, a Jesuit organization.
· Wayne encouraged each of us to think about becoming the Membership Chair. 

Kevin, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the very energetic Rotarians who actually attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

Chris was extolled by President Barbara who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm.

President-Elect Mark presented our next Rotary member who answered the question, Why I’m A Rotarian. Mark Clark gave a moving talk about what Rotary means to him.                                                                                  

Joe T. had a Thought for the Day about Estate Planning. 

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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